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22nd November 2017 
 

 
 

 
Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Re: CHRISTMAS PERFORMANCE Early Years, Class 1, Class 2 
 

We would like to invite you to our Christmas Performance on Friday 15th 

December 2017.  This will be in the Lower School Hall. Performance commences 

at 10am so please arrive at 9.45am to the school reception. The performance 

should last no more than 30 minutes. There will be mince pies on offer 

afterwards.  
 

We ask that during the performance no photos or 

videos are taken, there will be an opportunity to 

take photos of your child after. Please do not post 

photos or videos of other children to social media 

sites without the permission their parents. Thank 

you for your co-operation with this safeguarding concern.  
 

All families have been allocated 2 seats. If you are unable to attend please return 

the tickets to school. If you would like more tickets please fill in the form below 

and they will be given out on a first come first served basis. There is limited 

space, but we will do our best to accommodate everyone.  
 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Lorna Mansbridge 

Early Years and Key Stage 1 Coordinator 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

PLEASE RETURN TO: the class teacher Re: Christmas Performance 
 

I would like …………………(additional seats) 
 

Child’s 

name............................................Class................................................... 
 

Parent/Carer 

Name……………………………………………………….Signature…………………………………………………. 
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 EY/KS1 CHRISTMAS CONCERT 

Spring Common Academy 

Friday 15th December 10am 

This is a ticket for 2 persons.  

 

 

 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 


